
Township of Joly
November 23, 2022 -  Special Meeting   - 05:00 PM (Inaugural Meeting)

1 Call To Order

2 Disclosure of Pecuniary Interest

3 Purpose
3.1 Orientation
3.2 Welcome to Council

  Welcome to Council 1
3.3 Appointment of Deputy Mayor
3.4 Appointment of Signing Officers for the Corporation

4 Committee Appointments
4.1 Almaguin Highlands Health Centre (AHHC)
4.2 Almaguin Recycling Initiative/Hazardous Waste Committee
4.3 ACED Almaguin Community Economic Development Committee
4.4 Central Almaguin Planning Board (CAPB)
4.5 French Severn Forest Local Citizens Committee
4.6 High Rock Committee
4.7 Joint Building Committee
4.8 Provincial Offences Advisory Committee (POA)
4.9 Sundridge District Medical Centre Committee
4.10 Sundridge Strong Joly Arena & Hall Committee (SSJ Arena)
4.11 District of Parry Sound Municipal Association (DPSMA) Ward 5 Rep
4.12 Eastholme for the Aged
4.13 Parry Sound District Emergency Medical Service Advisory Committee
4.14 District of Parry Sound Social Services Administration Board (DPSSSAB)
4.15 North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit ( NBPSDHU)

5 Adjournment
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Ministry of           
Municipal Affairs
and Housing                       
 
Office of the Minister
 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor      
Toronto ON  M7A 2J3            
Tel.: 416 585-
7000                                                 
               

Ministère des
Affaires municipales        
et du Logement
 
Bureau du ministre
 
777, rue Bay, 17e étage
Toronto (Ontario)  M7A 2J3
Tél. : 416 585-7000

From: Minister (MMAH)
To: Katey Brimacombe
Subject: Letter from Minister Steve Clark (4885)
Date: November 15, 2022 1:18:38 PM
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234-2022-4885

November 15, 2022

Your Worship
Mayor Brian McCabe
Township of Joly
Office@townshipofjoly.com
 
Dear Mayor McCabe and Council:

Please accept my congratulations on your success in the recent municipal elections. I
want to thank you for your decision to serve the public, and I look forward to working
with you throughout the upcoming term.

As a former mayor, I know firsthand just how important municipal government is to
Ontarians. I also know your constituents expect local government to be effective and
responsive as you deliver critical local services, and that you expect the same in our
relationship.

Throughout my time as Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, I have been proud
to work with mayors and councils across Ontario to deliver on our shared priorities. I
value the expertise and advice I have received from local governments, which has
helped shape our decision-making to date.
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There is much work ahead of us. Our government is working hard to make living in
Ontario more affordable. Bill 23, the More Homes Built Faster Act, takes bold action
to advance our plan to address the housing crisis by building 1.5 million homes
across Ontario over the next 10 years. We will continue to work with all our municipal
partners to get shovels in the ground and build more homes faster.

As we work together to serve the people of our great province, I want to hear about
the challenges you face. I know that local representatives understand their
communities and that you can help us ensure that local government is working
harder, smarter and more efficiently. Best wishes to you and to council for success
over the next four years.

Sincerely,

Steve Clark
Minister
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